
          Bison Cardinals!!!  

STUDENT BULLETIN: Thursday, March 21, 2024 
                   
Lunch order:  12, 11, 10, 9, 8, 7 
   

Lunch Menu: Biscuits and Gravy, salad bar, fruit, milk 
 
Way to go, Bison FFA!  You had a wonderful showing at the Newell Career Development Events 

yesterday.  Notable results are as follows: 
Ag Mechanics: Josh Cook: 1st Place Individual, Braydon Grimes: 7th Place Individual, Ag Mechanics 
Team: 2nd Place 
Floriculture: 3rd Place Team 

Livestock Evaluation: Jetta Hulm: 10th Place Individual 
Milk Quality and Products:  Avrie Sailer: 4th Place Individual, Kyle Stadler: 5th Place Individual, Burke 
Vanderpool: 10th Place Individual, Milk Quality and Products Team: 1st Place 

Poultry Evaluation:  Kort Ryen: 5th Place Individual, Albert Keller- 10th Place Individual, Poultry 
Evaluation Team: 4th Place 
Vet Science: Mattie Krautschun: 7th Place Individual, Vet Science Team- 3rd Place 

Keep working on your State goals! Mrs. Ryen 
 
Congratulation to our Spelling Bee Participants. Boaz Drews, Riggin Ryen anc Channing Reiff came 

home with hardware! 
 
Student Council permission slips are due TODAY. Please get them turned in to Mrs. Vanderpool ASAP 

 
Student Council meeting during homeroom today in Mrs. Vanderpool’s room. 
 

Attention 9-12 students!  If you did not receive an orange Post Prom permission form, please stop in 
the office and get one from Bristol.  Everyone attending Post Prom needs to return a permission slip 
to the office.  Thank you!  
 

Seniors please get your Senior Profile for the Bison Courier in ASAP. If you need a new copy stop in 
the office. 

 

Coming Up:   


